
Eye Tests for Adults & Children with Special Educational Needs in 
Buckinghamshire 

 
 

The following practices have told us that they enjoy seeing people with special needs. 
 

Ashton Opticians  

Unit 1, 12-16 Straight Bit, Flackwell Heath, High Wycombe HP10 9LS 01628 530420 

Brian D Suttie  

44 Broad Street, Chesham HP5 3DX 01494 784141 

Clearsight Opticians  

11 Barnsdale Drive, Westcroft, Milton Keynes MK4 4DD 01908 504740 

Hill Vision  

53 Hill Avenue, Amersham on the Hill, Amersham HP6 5BX 01494 258586 

Harrold Opticians  

3 Bridge Street, Buckingham MK18 1EL 01280 813496 

Salters Opticians  

65 Bridge Street, High Wycombe HP11 2EL 01494 527130 

Specsavers Opticians  

27-31 White Hart St, High Wycombe HP11 2DG 01494 520304 

  

 

 
When booking the appointment, let the practice know that it is for a person with learning 

disabilities. This will give them the opportunity to offer the best support. 

 

 
How often should you have an eye test? 

The following information is taken from the NHS England website 

http://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/AboutNHSservices/opticians/Pages/NHSopticians.aspx 
 

The NHS recommends that you should get your eyes tested every two years (more often if advised by 

your ophthalmic practitioner or optometrist). 

An NHS sight (eye) test is free of charge if you are in one of the eligible groups and your sight test is 

considered clinically necessary. If the ophthalmic practitioner can't see a clinical need then you'll have 

to pay for the test privately. 
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